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Secondary News

A word from Ms Andronikos

Block 1 Week 3

The week started with a virtual assembly celebrating
the Mathematics block. Every week, students are
vying for house points and the Mathematics award
up for grabs at the end of the block as they solve the
problem of the week in every assembly. There will
also be a Pi reciting competition at the end of the
block; the world record holder recited Pi to 70 000
place values and it took 10 hours! Always setting
the bar high, Mr. Batson, Head of Mathematics is
keen to see what BISL students of all ages can do!

Another important aspect of the week, was the
invitation for any student who feel that they display
the qualities of a leader, live by the values of the
school and are a good role model for other students
to look up to, to apply for the roles of Student
Council member, House Captain, Prefect or Head
boy and Head girl. In these roles, students will be
responsible and involved in various aspects of school
life, be confident and respectful with very good
communication skills. Students who are keen for
these roles need to register their interest and will be
decided before the end of the block. Good luck to all
students applying for these leadership positions.

Additionally, this week, the Year 7 & 8 students went
to the seaside. It was a great trip, challenging
students in their physical and lifestyle skills. Thank
you to the teachers who cared for our students.
Next week the Year 9 and 10 students are going on
their Adventure Trip. The teachers attending are Mr
Damjan, Mr Irving, Ms Clayton and Mr Kirwan. |
wish those teachers and students the very best for a
safe trip.

| wish all families a wonderful and safe weekend.

Stephanie Andronikos,
Head of Secondary

Enrichment Saturday 5th September

Here are some photos taken from the final of our
three Enrichment Days. Both students and teachers
enjoyed these days very much with the final event
focusing on the Arts and the sciences.

s

PE News - Adventure Days for Year 7 and Year 8

Dear Parents and Students,

| am pleased to announce our Autumn adventure
Trip for Year 9 and Year 10 will take place from
Thursday 17 - Friday 18 September 2020.


https://britishschool.si/news/2020/enrichment-days
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